
 

 

BOROUGH OF FOLSOM  
COUNCIL MEETING  

WORKSHOP MINUTES  
November 10, 2020 

 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:06 PM BY COUNCIL PRESIDENT GREG CONWAY 
 
OPENING STATEMENT: Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the directives of 
the “Open Public Meetings Act”, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231.  Said notice of this meeting has been 
advertised in the Hammonton Gazette and has been posted on the Borough Hall bulletin board showing the time and 
place of said meeting. 
  
ROLL CALL:  Councilpersons: Conway, Porretta, Arena and Blazer  
 
Absent: Councilman Jantz and Councilman Hoffman 
 
Also Present: Mayor Greg Schenker, Attorney Kris Facenda and Jen Heller (Vince Polistina & Assoc.) 
 
Mayor Schenker opened the meeting up with a discussion on the Emergency Management Position. 
 
Mayor Schenker reported that there is a move to merge all courts to the County and therefore possibly 
save the Borough some money by lowering the costs we pay Hammonton. 
 
Mayor Schenker handed out to Council the Mercantile Business Registration Ordinance for review and 
discussed the need to update and enforce the Ordinance for 2021. Greg also discussed Landlord 
registration. 
 
Mayor Schenker asked Kris Facenda to research and see if we can hire a newly elected Councilman’s 
wife as our Zoning Officer. 
 
Mayor Schenker discussed adding Administrator to the Clerk’s title for 2021. 
 
Councilman Conway updated Mayor and Council on the rejection of Curb Side Solid Waste Collection 
bids and asked Council to give approval for Superintendent of Public Works, John Lapollo and Borough 
Clerk, Patti Gatto to negotiate a Shared Service contract with the Atlantic County Utility Authority. 
Solicitor Facenda stated that the Recycling/Sanitation Committee Chair or Co-Chair should be included in 
this negotiation. 
 
Councilman Blazer asked our Solicitor the status of the Landsale Conference call that was supposed to 
take place last month. Kris stated he will set up a meeting with the Committee next week. 
 
Clerk Gatto reported that she received a request for the Pinelands asking to use our meeting room for a 
meeting on November 24, 2020.  Mayor and Council approved that request. 
 
 
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC: no comments 
 
MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN  
 
With no other discussion the meeting was adjourned at 7:14PM with ayes all. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Patricia M. Gatto 
Municipal Clerk 


